
Emergency Alarm Systems

It is imperative that all property owners who have an emergency alarm system be registered with the Alarm Administrator. If you feel your property is not subject to this ordinance, please check “No” below and return to our office. Registrations expire on December 31st of each year. 

If your property does have an emergency alarm system and you are not currently registered, please complete & return the “City of Bethlehem Security Alarm System Registration & Renewal” form which can be found online at: https://www.bethlehem-pa.gov/Police/Community-Services/Crime-Prevention/Alarm-System-Registration.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Any person who violates any provision of this Article will be subject to penalties as identified in the above reference article. A full copy of the ordinance entitled “Emergency Alarm Systems” can be viewed online at https://archive.bethlehem-pa.gov/ordinance/articles/ARTICLE0735.html. 

_______________ No


Property Address:  ___________________________________________________________

Printed Name:  ________________________________ Phone: ________________________

Signature:  ____________________________________ Date:  ________________________

